Minutes- PLD Executive Board Meeting

April 17, 2008
Oregon Library Association Conference

Vancouver, Washington
Attending: Carol Uhte, Steve Skidmore, Robin Beerbower, Todd Dunkelberg, Su Ikeda, and Wyma Rogers.  Members in attendance Rita Fackerell, Lynne Mildenstein.
Carol called the meeting to order at 5:36.

Overview of This Year’s Activities
Carol reported on our accomplishments for the year:

· Updated the web site

· Sponsored 5 programs at OLA

· Sponsored an OLA pre-conference

· Creating a survey for directors

· Presented OLE award to Leah Griffith

2008 PNLA Scholarship

Wyma moved to extend the deadline for application to the PLD scholarship to PNLA from the end of April to June 1.  Steve seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.   

Public Library Standards Revision
Steve moved that we approve the revisions to the Standards for Oregon Public Libraries, Section G: Facilities.  Su seconded.  The motion was passed unanimously.  The revisions will be forwarded on to the OLA Board for approval.

Election of New Board Members

4 Board positions will become vacant this year.  We discussed recruiting to find candidates for the positions.

OLA Conference

The pre-conference had 70 registrants and about 75 ended up attending.  Between room costs and the cost of the presenter, we may have made $150 to $200 on the seminar.

Robin motioned to give Kate Stover a $100 honorarium for her conference presentation.  Steve seconded.  The motion passed unanimously. 

Upcoming meetings:

Friday, June 20, 2008 from 11-3 at the Corvallis Public Library
· Review of this years conference programs and planning for next year

· PL Standards use survey results

· Set future meetings

Respectfully Submitted, 

Todd Dunkelberg, Secretary

